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Felder: You May Have a Suspended License - and Not Even Know
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ISSUE: DRIVER'S LICENSES, DRIVING WITH A SUSPENDED LICENSE  

Beginning Monday, June 17, Senator Felder’s Flatbush office will be assisting anyone who

would like to check the status of his or her driver’s license, every Monday through Thursday

from 9:30 A.M. to 4:00 P.M.

Every summer, drivers endure legal and financial repercussions and untold stress because

they are unaware of their suspended license. The most common reasons for suspensions,

including unanswered traffic tickets or unpaid surcharges, are far more common than

people realize.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/simcha-felder/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/drivers-licenses
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/driving-suspended-license


“I urge everyone to check their driver’s license before heading upstate. Every summer minor

traffic violations turn into arrests for unlicensed driving. This is 100% avoidable. Please don’t

wait to find out the hard way,” urged Senator Felder.

For assistance or more information, please visit Senator Felder’s office at 1412 Avenue J.


